PRIVATE OFFICE



THOMBE HARRON

A WARDEN HOTEL

E. C. KUENZEL, MANAGER

IOWA CITY, IOWA

January 10, 1942

Mr. Forrest C. Allen, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Allen:

Thank you for your letter of January 8th.

We are making a special rate, to all visiting basketball teams, of twin bed rooms with bath at \$2.00 per man per day.

We are therefor taking the liberty of confirming reservation of six twin bed rooms with bath and one single room with bath for your group on Thursday January 29th.

Our Coffee Shop, "THE HUDDLE", offers the finest of food and service at most reasonable prices and we are anxious to assist and serve the special menus your team requires. Our private dining rooms on the mezzanine floor are also at your disposal.

Thanking you for these reservations, we are

Yours very truly, Hotel Jefferson.

E. C. Kuenzel, Manager

ECK: LW